Perry Hall Primary School Colman Avenue Wednesfield Wolverhampton WV11 3RT



Email: perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
Web: www.perryhall.co.uk

Headteacher
Mr L Fellows
Executive Leader
Ms. R Kohli
Chief Executive Officer
Mrs A Cheema OBE

Tel: 01902 921159

Monday 10th March 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our Science topic 'Light and Forces', we have organised an interactive Science Dome workshop for all Year 3 pupils.

The workshop will take place on **Thursday 8th May 2025** and the purpose of this visit is to enhance our Year 3 pupils' scientific understanding and to build on prior knowledge of science, particularly forces and light. The science dome will provide our pupils with an opportunity to get hands-on with light and colour. The children will explore what light is, where it comes from, how it travels and how we see. We hope this experience will both excite and engage our pupils. The day will be scheduled around children's normal break and lunchtimes and we ask that the children come to school in the uniforms as normal.

The cost of this experience is £12.00 per child, to be paid no later than Monday 5th May 2025 via parent pay. We also ask that you provide consent for you child to take part in this experience.

Unfortunately, the school is unable to subsidise the cost of this experience and we may be required to cancel if we are unable to cover these costs. If this were to happen, we would refund any payments to those that have already paid. If you have any questions regarding the visit, please speak to your child's class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Fellows Headteacher













